
27/08/2020 

MRS Kirstie Ashley 
1 Rabaul RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
kirstie.elderfield@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I object to the proposed mobile phone tower because it does not comply with the Plan of 
Management for John Fisher Park. This is a sensitive environmental area. The case hasn't 
been made by the private operator to warrant a new phone tower on public land. The 
development will be over 25m high and the application includes "associated equipment" which 
means more infrastructure can be built at the bottom of the facility
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